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Re: Submission to the Health Committee 

Dear Health Committee Members, 

This cannot be allowed to be even considered in this state please, please,please. God is the giver and take of 
life. It is not for us to choose whne we will end it. People must be educated on the seriousness of this Bill. A 
person in a state of shock after being given a serious diagnosis needs support towards quality of life rather 
than being encouraged to end their life. Where is the dignity in suicide? How do we know if healing or 
recovery may tnot take place. Have we become little gods in society choosing how and when w eill die? 
Life is a gift to be lived not ended and suffering is a tool if used rightly builds character. This is what we 
need in our nation .People who will fight for life and not throw it away. Do we only want to live in utopia 
where all is well? This is not reality. Our nation has been built on the backs of people who have suffered 
gretaly and not given up for the sake of those that will come after them. Let's be courageous and die in 
dignity when God deems that time to be at hand and not us. Please reconsider this for the health of our 
nation befoe God and man. To this end I will be praying.  

Sincerely,  
Clare Ciranni 
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